

2020-09-15 Cactus Contributors Meeting notes

Date

15 Sep 2020

Recording

[2020-09-14-Cactus-Maintainers-Meeting-Recording.mp4](#)

Attendees

- [Hart Montgomery](#)
- [Takuma Takeuchi](#)
- [Peter Somogyvari](#)
- [Shingo Fujimoto](#)
- Roy Arnab

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
35 min	Ad-hoc: clarification of I/F spec	Shingo, Peter, Takuma	The topic about role of validator and RIF is issued by Shingo. Peter suggested the addition of keychain system (validator signs LedgerEvent and verifier checks) Takuma added the validator monitors of blockchain in order to get block data Peter agrees on the idea.
1 min	Member summit feedback	Shingo	We had a good discussion at the member summit.
20 min	Pull requests	Peter, Shngo, Takuma	PR #255 - Pending request (format of PEM etc.) from Shingo PR #276 - Server Utility - Approved

Action items

- [Hart Montgomery](#) will invite Mike on one of Cactus regular meeting.
- [Shingo Fujimoto](#) will review PR #258.
- [Takuma Takeuchi](#) will revise PR #281 reflecting Peter's comment.